
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 7 OF 2022 
 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY  
 

 

 Aughinish Jetty maintenance plough dredging operations. 
 

 

 

Aughinish Alumina Ltd. intends to complete maintenance plough dredging operations 

during the period 14th to 28th August 2022. 

 

 The operation relates to the removal of sediment which has accumulated adjacent to 

the Aughinish Port Terminal, and will plough the Outer Berth and the cells area. 

 

 

Turbidity meter buoys are located at the following locations: 

  

Upstream Buoy:               Latitude: 52.6413N        Longitude: -9.0442W 

Downstream Buoy:          Latitude: 52.6466N        Longitude: -9.0633W 

 

 

Work will be completed by Fastnet Shipping using FASTNET SOUND and will 

monitor Ch 16 and 11 throughout and maintain contact with Aughinish and Marine 

Operations with regard to shipping movements. 

 

Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty 

Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hugh Conlon 

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

03rd August 2022. 


